
perceptions survey.
NEXT GEN
Listening to our next generation of talent to deliver on our 
promise that YOU can be great here.

Greater Dubuque Development Corporation and its Board of Directors want 
to hear from you and your high school student to better understand current 
perceptions of the Greater Dubuque region.
Visit greaterdubuque.org/nextgen_hs to provide your input. Enter your name 
and contact information at the end of the survey for your chance to win a $500 
VISA giftcard. Completing the survey is estimated to take 13 minutes. Responses will 
be collected through December 15, 2023.
Thank you in advance for sharing your insights on what does and
will make the Greater Dubuque community one where
YOU can be great here.

Greater Dubuque Development Corporation
Schmid Innovation Center  |  900 Jackson Street, Suite 109

Dubuque, Iowa 52001  |  563.557.9049
www.greaterdubuque.org  |  youcanbegreathere.com

Scan to take the survey

NOTICE: Distribution of this flyer does not constitute an endorsement by the Dubuque Community School District. 
Any production or printing cost for these flyers was paid for by the sponsoring organization.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9ZVKNLX
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9ZVKNLX

